
From: "Bixby, Kevin" <KevinBixby@clearchannel.com> 
To: <GeoEquinox@aol.com> 
Subject: RE: 107.1 
Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2005 3:59 PM 
 
George:  
  
In regards to construction of the FM translator located at the Tri Cities tower 
site on Sky Line Rd, T/Vestal, operating on 107.1 Mhz, I have reviewed the pre 
and post proof data.  In discussion with Larry Hodge, your consultant, 
I agree that the translator antenna installation has not presented a problem 
with the WENE DA-1 operation. Thank 
you for providing the pre and post data, which we will keep on file. 
  
I do request that you notify Clear Channel/Binghamton of any future 
modifications in regards to the installation of 
said antenna and translator. 
  
  
Kevin  Bixby---Chief  Engineer 
  
Clear Channel Radio~Binghamton, NY 
  
WMRV~WBBI~WENE~WINR 
WMXW~WKGB 
320 N. Jensen Rd. 
Vestal, NY  13850 
  
607-584-5800   
607-762-7037 
607-785-5811 
607-727-7789  (Cell) 
607-799-6323  (pager) 
 
________________________________ 
 
From: GeoEquinox@aol.com [mailto:GeoEquinox@aol.com] 
Sent: Thu 5/12/2005 10:53 AM 
To: Bixby, Kevin 
Subject: 107.1 
 
 
Kevin: 
Attached. 
George 
� 


